
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3 March 2022 
 
Support available for flood-affected residents of Baffle Creek and 
Rosedale 
 
Residents of Baffle Creek and Rosedale affected by recent flooding are welcome to attend the Baffle 
Creek Community Centre tomorrow (Friday 4 March) between 10am-3pm (weather permitting) if 
they require recovery support. 
 
The Baffle Creek Community Centre is located at 371 Coast Road, Baffle Creek. 
 
Gladstone Region Mayor Matt Burnett encouraged residents impacted by the recent floods to reach 
out for support or resources. 
 
“Gladstone Regional Council employees and representatives from The Salvation Army will be present 
to answer any questions residents may have that can assist with the recovery process,” Councillor 
Burnett said. 
 
Council is also reminding Gladstone Region residents to access RegionWatch before, during and after 
disasters. 
 
RegionWatch is the community’s online platform for the latest updates on weather warnings, power 
outages, flood cameras and road conditions. You can also register for our Early Warning messages. 
 
Visit https://regionwatch.gladstone.qld.gov.au to find out more of simply search ‘RegionWatch 
Gladstone’ in your internet browser. 
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